
Due April 1: Select an EVV Vendor System or EVV Proprietary System  

If you’re a program provider or financial management services agency subject to 21st 
Century Cures Act Electronic Visit Verification requirements you must select an EVV system 
by April 1. To select an EVV system: 

1. Choose to use an EVV vendor system or your own EVV proprietary system. 
2. Submit the appropriate form to begin the onboarding process. 

Program providers and FMSAs affected by the Cures Act who don't select an EVV Vendor or 
choose to use an EVV proprietary system by April 1, will have an EVV vendor assigned by 
Texas Health and Human Services Commission. 

How to Confirm if You are Subject to Cures Act EVV Requirements 

Program providers and FMSAs can confirm if they are subject to the Cures Act EVV 
requirements on pages 1-2 of the Programs, Services and Service Delivery Options Required 
to Use EVV (PDF) document. 

How to Select an EVV Vendor System 

Approved EVV vendor systems are available at no cost to program providers and FMSAs. 

1. Review Module 16 of the EVV Tool Kit (PDF) for an overview of the vendor selection 
and onboarding process. 

2. Visit the TMHP EVV Vendors webpage for more details about each vendor and their 
systems. Attend EVV vendor demonstration roadshows and webinars (PDF) in 
February and March. 

3. Select your vendor and submit the EVV Provider Onboarding Form. You can find the 
form on the vendor’s websites. 

Electing to Use Your Own EVV Proprietary System 

Program providers and FMSAs who want to develop or purchase their own EVV system 
must: 

1. Visit the TMHP EVV Proprietary Systems webpage to review all requirements for 
using an EVV proprietary system and the onboarding process. 

2. Submit the EVV Proprietary System Request Form to TMHP. You can find the form on 
the TMHP EVV Proprietary Systems webpage. 

Additional Information 

Throughout the year HHSC is implementing the 21st Century Cures Act EVV requirement for 
all Medicaid personal care services. This implementation is known as the Cures Act EVV 
Expansion. By Jan. 1, 2021, all Medicaid personal care services will require EVV for claims 
reimbursement. 

The HHSC Cures Act webpage is being updated to give more detail about the Cures Act EVV 
Expansion and the necessary steps for meeting the Jan. 1, 2021 timeline. Stakeholders are 
notified through GovDelivery when the HHSC Cures Act webpage is updated.   

For questions about this announcement, email 
Electronic_Visit_Verification@hhsc.state.tx.us.  

https://hhs.texas.gov/sites/default/files/documents/doing-business-with-hhs/providers/long-term-care/evv/programs-services-required-evv.pdf
https://hhs.texas.gov/sites/default/files/documents/doing-business-with-hhs/providers/long-term-care/evv/programs-services-required-evv.pdf
https://hhs.texas.gov/sites/default/files/documents/doing-business-with-hhs/providers/long-term-care/evv/evv-module-16-cures-act-expansion-vendor-selection.pdf
http://www.tmhp.com/Pages/EVV/EVV_Vendors.aspx
http://www.tmhp.com/News_Items/2020/01-Jan/011720-EVV%20Vendor%20Demonstration%20Webinars%20and%20Roadshows.pdf
http://www.tmhp.com/Pages/EVV/EVV-Proprietary.aspx
https://hhs.texas.gov/doing-business-hhs/provider-portals/long-term-care-providers/resources/electronic-visit-verification/21st-century-cures-act
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/TXHHSC/subscriber/new?topic_id=TXHHSC_247
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